
 

3-YEAR-OLD NEWSLETTER 

SEPTEMBER 2025 

 

Parents, as we move into fall please be sure your child has a jacket each day. We spend 

time outside often and they can become chilly in the cooler mornings and evenings.  

This month we will be talking about the letters B-F. Please remember Letter Show & Tell 

on those Friday’s (items from home in a small bag that begin with that letter). 

At the end of the month we will be doing fall activities and learning about Trees as they 

change. We are planning a small field trip we will call a Leaf Hunt on September 17th. 

This is a Wednesday. We will be walking to Hood Park to collect leaves from 9:30 AM 

until 11:15 AM. Weather permitting, children will be able to play at the park when we 

arrive. Parents are invited to join us on this adventure! If you can make it please let Ms. 

Madison or Ms. Bria know in advance. 

Reminders: 

• Check your child’s cubby each day 

• Breakfast ends at 8:15 

• Please help support morning snack by sending $2.50 each month! 

 

AALC will be CLOSED Monday September 1, 2024 for Labor Day! 

 

Thank you for all you do to help us care for your children!  

 

Ms. Madison    

 

Ms. Bria 


